
Hi Emma,
 
Barry has asked that I also respond on his behalf as he is OS at present. We have no transcript
corrections of note.
 
The question below was asked of us;
 
The Hon. MARK BANASIAK:  Mr Parkinson and Mr Codling, in your submission you talk about the
guidelines that you have developed for your members and a model breeder licensing system that
would be self-funded. Have you presented that concept or those models to anyone from the
Government?
 
We have attached our submission into the NSW parliamentary enquiry and licence template or
model from June 2015. Our model raises $565k pa which would run approx. 5 inspectors
specifically for pet shops and dog breeders in NSW; however, these numbers are now 5 years old
and would need to be updated. The basis of the model can still be followed with adjusted license
fees to obtain enough funds to cover an authority such as RSPCA to audit breeders and pet shops
 
Also attached is the Government response to the Panel’s recommendation for licensing of dog
breeders (see page 4)
 
Further detail can be found in the link below:
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/listofcommittees/Pages/committee-
details.aspx?pk=161#tab-termsofreference
 
If you have any further questions, please let us know.
 
 
Regards
 
John Parkinson
Membership Manager
Pet Industry Association of Australia.
 

  
  

  

  
 
  















































 
 

 

            
      

             
            

              
             

                
      

             
                 
              

             
                

     

         
             

              
               

              
                 

               
             

           
              

    

             
      

              
    

          
               

 

           

 


















